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  HB 3075 clearly undermines the 2nd amendment rights of law abiding Oregon 

citizens. The Supreme Court has consistently affirmed that the right to bear arms is 

fundamental yet this bill is turning a fundamental right into a privilege. 

   

  It is in my opinion that this bill is completely backwards as it is turning thousands 

upon thousands of law abiding Oregon citizens, including myself into criminals over 

night. Meanwhile Criminals who already do not follow the existing laws to procure 

guns legally will be completely un-affected. Background checks already exist in 

Oregon and Criminals with felony charges still manage to get their hands on firearms. 

What in this bill would change that? 

 

 In closing the passing of HB 3075 would be a terrible mistake. Turning law abiding 

citizens into criminals, not making it any harder on actual criminals, all while costing 

the state tons of money. HB 3075 must not pass. 

  

  


